

janet.anderson@nationaltrust.org.uk Direct line: 01765 643196 06 February 2020

Pamela Acheson, Headteacher Fountains CE Primary School Grantley Ripon, HG4 3PJ

Dear Mrs Acheson

Trial of Pilgrimage resource and activity

I am writing on behalf of ourselves at Fountains Abbey and for Ripon Cathedral to thank your students and staff for taking part in our trial of a new self-led resource for schools.

Ann Lewis and the students of Years 3&4 have been fantastic in working with us to firstly critique the resource and then trial the activity and evaluate it. They provided such useful feedback including advice on vocabulary and the use of pictures. Their comments also demonstrated the impact the activity had on their learning, for example:

"I enjoyed the booklet." It was a plus "To pray to God at both places" and to do "the pilgrimage". It was interesting "How old everything was." "What the rooms of the abbey were for." "The monks used sign language".

We have already completed the trial with another local school and will now be collating all the feedback to create the final resource for our website. At that point, with your permission, we would love to include the logo for Fountains CE Primary School on the resource to demonstrate the part your students have played in creating it. I will be in touch when we reach that position but please don't hesistate to get in contact if you have any questions.

Yours sincerely

Janet Anderson Learning Officer

National Trust
North Region
Fountains Abbey & Studley Royal
Ripon
HG4 3DY
Tel: +44 (0)1904 702021
fountainsabbey@nationaltrust.org.uk
www.nationaltrust.org.uk

President: HRH The Prince of Wales Regional Chair: Sara Hilton Director of Region: Mike Innerdale

Registered office: Heelis, Kemble Drive, Swindon Wiltshire SN2 2NA Registered charity number 205846



230